
Press Release 
 

HUGO BOSS AG 
Holy-Allee 3, 72555 Metzingen, Germany 
Phone +49 7123 94 0 

 

 

Metzingen, December 4, 2024 

HUGO BOSS SUPERVISORY BOARD EXPRESSES 
ITS CONFIDENCE IN CEO DANIEL GRIEDER 

 

At its meetings on November 28 and December 4, 2024, the Supervisory Board of 
HUGO BOSS AG dealt in detail with the publications in the Kronen Zeitung and other media 
and examined the allegations against Daniel Grieder. 

On the basis of the available information and a thorough external legal analysis 
commissioned by the Supervisory Board, it came to the conclusion that the suspicions 
expressed in the press regarding a possible violation of insider trading regulations are 
unfounded. The Supervisory Board therefore expressed its continued confidence in Daniel 
Grieder as CEO. 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Carolin Westermann 
Senior Vice President Corporate Communications 
Phone: +49 7123 94-86321 
E-mail: carolin_westermann@hugoboss.com 

Christian Stöhr 
Senior Vice President Investor Relations 
Phone: +49 7123 94-87563 
E-mail: christian_stoehr@hugoboss.com  
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